
 

 

 

Parking Study Report Info Session Monday, Jan. 23, 2012 

January 18, 2012 

PORTSMOUTH -- A public information meeting is scheduled Monday (Jan. 23) 
regarding the final presentation of the recent “Report on Downtown Parking Supply and 
Demand" for the City of Portsmouth.  

The session will begin at 7 p.m. in the Eileen Dondero Foley City Council Chambers. 
The City’s consultant will present the report and there will be an opportunity to ask 
questions afterward. The meeting will be broadcast live on local government Channel 22 
and rebroadcast at 7 p.m. Saturday, Jan. 28. 

The City’s consulting firm in December presented initial findings from its data collection, 
but that report did not take into account land use issues, such as current and future 
development. 

Nelson/Nygaard was hired by the City to conduct an independent study of the supply and 
demand for parking in downtown Portsmouth, determine whether there is a need for the 
City to provide additional off-street parking to accommodate existing development and 
future growth, and to assess and identify alternative approaches to ensuring an adequate 
parking supply. 

 


